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Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 26.02.2015 

Hi Kayleigh, 

I welcome the suggestions in the letter that the Deputy Minister for Farming and 

Food, Rebecca Evans AM has written to Claire Lawson, as these problems that I have 

previously brought to the committee attention are still on going, and more and 

more animals are still suffering at the hands of unscrupulous people claiming to be 

'Rescues'. 

We urgently need to obtain the correct legislation to stop this from happening, and 

can you please advise the committee on the contents of my response today. 

Yours Sincerely 

 Lisa Winnett 

 County Borough Councillor 


